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ALLOW ALL CONTINUING EDUCATION REQUIREMENTS TO 
BE MET ONLINE FOR CERTAIN OCCUPATIONS 
 
House Bill 4895 as introduced 
Sponsor:  Rep. Rylee Linting 
Committee:  Education and Workforce 
Complete to 9-24-25 
 
SUMMARY:  

 
House Bill 4895 would amend the Occupational Code to require the Department of Licensing 
and Regulatory Affairs (LARA) to allow 100% of the continuing education requirements 
established for an occupation regulated under the act to be completed online or via electronic 
media, so long as the online or electronic version of the continuing education program meets 
the applicable standards set by administrative rule. 
 
MCL 339.314 
 

FISCAL IMPACT:  
 
House Bill 4895 would have a minimal fiscal impact on the Department of Licensing and 
Regulatory Affairs. The bill would require LARA to allow 100% of continuing education 
requirements for occupations under the Occupational Code to be completed online. The 
department may incur costs associated with the rules promulgation process, but any costs 
would likely be minimal. 
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■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 
deliberations and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


